
 

 

 
ADDENDUM ONE 

QUESTIONS and ANSWERS 
 
 
Date:  March 04, 2021  
 
To:  All Bidders  
 
From:  Julie Schiltz/ Annette Walton, Buyers 

AS Materiel State Purchasing Bureau (SPB) 
 
RE: Addendum for Request for Proposal Number 6493 Z1 to be opened March 12, 2021 at 2:00 

p.m. Central Time 
 
 

Questions and Answers 
 
Following are the questions submitted and answers provided for the above mentioned Request 
for Proposal.  The questions and answers are to be considered as part of the Request for 
Proposal.  It is the Bidder’s responsibility to check the State Purchasing Bureau website for all 
addenda or amendments. 

Question 
Number 

RFP 
Section 

Reference 

RFP 
Page 

Number 

Question State Response 

1.   
Is it correct that all billing of 
customer-owned items is to be by 
piece count rather than weight? 

Yes, billing of customer owned 
items is to be by piece count 
rather than weight. 

2.   

On what timeline does the 
Nebraska Games and Parks 
department pay invoices?  30 days 
from invoice date? 

Please see page 31, IV. 
Payment, E. Payment 
Additional information can be 
found Neb. Rev. Stat. §81-
2403 

3.   

Does current delivery include a 
‘cart exchange’—where the clean 
linen is delivered in carts that once 
emptied, become filled with the 
soiled linen, or is the soil bagged?  
Does the Park own the carts or are 
they owned by the current 
supplier? 

This is a new service; linens 
are currently washed in house.  
Game & Parks Commission 
will work with awarded bidder 
to purchase carts that will 
work for both operations.  All 
carts will be purchased and 
owned by the Game & Parks 
Commission. 

4.   

Attachment A states that the items 
shall be returned ‘packaged’.  Are 
both poly-wrapping and bundling 
with string acceptable types of 
packaging? 

Returned “packages” should 
be bundled with string. 
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5.   

During November-March, when 
twice a week service schedule is 
preferred, is Monday/Thursday or 
Tuesday/Friday acceptable versus 
the stated Monday/Friday? 

Monday/Thursday or 
Tuesday/Friday are 
acceptable twice a week 
service schedules. 

 
This addendum will become part of the Request for Proposal and should be acknowledged with 
the Request for Proposal response.  
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